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Garcia-La Grille, Roseanna, Env. Health

From: Schultz, Robert, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2005 7:54 AM

To: Dregos, Bonna, Env. Health

Cc: Garcia-La Grille, Roseanna, Env. Health
Subject: ro-261

donna,

you have renamed the site at 2951 high st., oakland as "ARCO." According fo BP/ARCO, it was a franchise site and they
were never the owner or operator. the active rp (not BP/ARCO) has requested a name change in geotracker from
"ARCO" to "EXPRESS GAS AND MART." as our name is misleading, i suggest we accept the name change and update
our database. please indicate if you disagree, otherwise roseanna and i will make the changes.

thanks,

bob
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Robert W. Schuitz, R.G. g—]—
Hazardous Materials Specialist J(\‘(
Alameda County Environmental Health C) \

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway C;G\

Alameds, CA 94502

510-667-6719 (direct)

510-337-9335 (facsimile)
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